
 
February 7, 2024 
 
Dear Costco Member -  
 
Our records indicate that you, or one of your add on members, purchased Item # 11545 
Chicken Street Taco Kit from our Service Deli between January 25, 2024 and February 6, 2024. 
 

 

 

Rizo-Lopez Foods Inc. and Fresh Creations Foods, along with the FDA, have issued a voluntary 
Class I Recall of the Cilantro Lime Crema sauce contained in the kit out of an abundance of 
caution due to potential Listeria monocytogenes contamination. 
 
If you have any of this product remaining, do not consume; please return it to Costco for a full 
refund.  
 
Listeria is an organism which can cause serious and sometimes fatal infections in young 
children, frail or elderly people and individuals with weakened immune systems. Healthy people 
may suffer only short term symptoms such as high fever, severe headache, stiffness, nausea, 
abdominal pain and diarrhea. Listeria infection can cause miscarriages and stillbirths among 
pregnant women. 
 
You can go to https://customerservice.costco.com/ or contact Costco at 800-774-2678 with your 
questions.  
 
All of us at Costco are sorry for any inconvenience this recall has caused. 
 


